Springfield cribe



11-27-19

Schedule Rotation

Monday, Dec. 2	Day 3
Tuesday, Dec. 3	Day 4
Wednesday Dec. 4 -	Day 5
Thursday Dec. 5	Day 6
Friday, Dec. 6	Day 7

Thanksgiving Break

School will not be in session on Thursday and Friday, November 28th and 29th due to the observance of Thanksgiving. We hope you have a Happy Thanksgiving. If traveling, please be safe.



We look forward to seeing you back at school on Monday, December 2nd. Have a great Thanksgiving.

Mitten Tree

We will be hosting a giving tree at Springfield Elementary for our families in need. We will be collecting gifts and basic needs for families in need for our school. In order to



participate take a mitten with a gift idea from the tree, purchase the gift on the back and use the gift tag for the outside of the present. The tree is available to all in the community and will be ready after Thanksgiving break. The tree will be decorated with actual mittens and mitten gift tags. Thank you for supporting our community as

always.

House Meeting Wear Your Shirts

Monday we will be meeting in our houses. Please have your students wear their colorful house shirts. Let's show everyone how we can prove what great leaders



we can be by rocking our shirts. We are having a competition on wearing our shirts. The four houses with the highest percentage of shirts will win hot chocolate and cookies at the next meeting Dec. 18th. We are all individuals but as a group we are wonderful.

Music Performances

For your future planning, here are performances coming: up: Community Choir Holiday Concert- Thursday, December 5th at 7:00pm at PHS



4th Graders Holiday Performance- Friday, December 13th at 9:30am at the Springfield State Bank

Community Choir Tour- Friday, December 13th 11:00am at Midlands Hospital 12:00pm at Oakview Mall

The Mission of Springfield Platteview Community Schools is to ensure that all students acquire the 21st century skills and behaviors necessary for each student to succeed now and into his/her future.

Notifications/Cancelations

If you have not already done so, this is regarding "opting in" to our school and district messaging system; I have attached the flyer to do Federal law requires with phone SO. communication that you opt in to receive these types of messages. It is simple and easy to do. You will need to do it with each one of your phones you'd like calls and/or phone messages from your school and/or the district. We will use this system to notify on weather cancellations or delays as well. Thanks. See attachment.

PTO News

PTO Meeting:

Mark your calendar to attend our next PTO committee meeting at 6:00 pm on Monday, December 2nd in the school library. Bring your ideas and let's have some fun! Hope you can join us!!

Scrip Gift Card Sales:

Planning to do some Black Friday shopping and needing to purchase gift cards? We have the answer...ShopWithScrip! Over 750 top brands available. Purchase gift cards through PTO Scrip Gift Card Sales and a portion of the proceeds will be donated back to Springfield Elementary. Visit the website www.shopwithscrip.com and select Join a Program today. Enter our organization's enrollment code: C81B3ACC476L2. Link your bank account to enroll in online payments and place your first order. Questions can be directed to springfieldptotigers@gmail.com or k2ehlers@yahoo.com.

Casey's Pizza Cards:

As the holidays are busy...consider purchasing a pizza punch cards for \$15.00 by emailing springfieldptotigers@gmail.com. This punch card offers you 10 opportunities to receive a FREE medium single topping pizza with the purchase of any large specialty pizza.

